
Submitter: Karen Spurlin 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Labor and Workplace 
Standards 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2548 

I am submitting opposition to HB 2548.  We are a 3rd generation family farm and face 

many struggles already, as it seems that Oregon not only does not support it's 

farmers but is committed to destroying us and driving us out of business.  There are 

plenty of regulations and watchguards in place, let's not add on another rock to the 

pile that will topple us.  Grass seed industry is the second largest in Oregon, making 

it vital for the economy of the state and the thousands of people it employs.  Let's 

ease up on the restrictions and quit looking for new ways to make it more difficult, 

which this bill will do.  I give an emphatic NO on this bill.  


